Bruce Waterhouse Banta Division 2560 Huntington Ave, Suite 201 Alexandria, Va. 22503

Dear Bruco.

Enclosed is our check for \$24 in payment of belt storage charges on <u>Post Mortem</u> for the period ending 6/30.

If I had been informed of this before close to the end of the pariod that charges are made I would have been able to avoid them.

As soon as I was notified I wrote to the university where all my papers are to be deposited. That was at the end of the college year, when they are all too busy for anything else and I suppose also just before they all go off on vacation.

And who knows how many people are required for simple decisions?

I have not heard from them and I will nudge them a min.

Right after I got the notice I developed some new medical problems. I'm sorry about the delay in the check.

Meanwhile I have no idea of the size or shape or weight of a belt, how well or long it hoops, etc., and would appreciate knowing.

That book is 650 pages, 6x9. The other book, where this situation will come up, is the same size page, 312 pages.

The invoice is 257957 3 0459, dated 5/14/79, code in COC 1.

Best wishes,

"arold Weisberg



